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GOOGLE CLASSROOM 

Dear Parents and Carers  

As a school we believe it's important to provide every child at Upperby Primary School with 

consistency when it comes to their education.  Due to school being closed for the majority of children 

this coming week (week beginning Monday 4th January 2021), Google Classroom will be used for 

pupils in Years 2 to 6.   

 

Google Classroom is the place where your child will receive their work each day.  They will be set an 

English task, Maths task and additional subject - it will reflect the learning that would happen in school 

as much as possible.  They will also be directed to other online platforms that we use such as Spelling 

Shed, Times Tables Rock Stars, Purple Mash and will be encouraged to continue reading daily.     

 

Work will be set for each day and can be accessed from 8am each morning.  Children will be directed 

to complete work in their home-learning books and return their work after completing, allowing their 

teacher to provide feedback.   

 

You will be able to access a step-by-step guide for how to log on and access the work set by 

your child’s teacher and how to return the work completed.  This can be found on our website 

under the Children tab – Remote / Blended Learning. 

 

You will receive an email from school today or tomorrow morning with your child’s login details and 

password.  Please keep these details safe.  You may need to change their password if logging in for 

the first time.  However, the majority of children have used Google Classroom within school and have 

been shown how to access it.   

 

If you have any questions about Google Classroom, then please get in touch with your child’s 

teacher through Google Classroom.  If you are struggling to gain access to the site, so cannot get in 

touch this way, please email homework@upperbycdc.org.uk 

 

We expect children to complete the work set each day.  It is our aim, that learning can continue when 

the children return to school, rather than us having to recover learning. 

 

We thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

P Burns   
Deputy Headteacher 
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